View this email in your browser

Copyeditors don't rely just on colleagues to learn their skills.



Copyediting Special Report

Dear <<First Name>>,

This past summer I asked copyeditors everywhere to tell us how you train: how you learned to become an editor and how you keep your skills sharp.

We had a wonderful response. Almost 900 people took the time to answer our survey. Because you took the time to answer the survey, we learned a lot about how copyeditors get their training, including:

- 37% of respondents learned copyediting from a co-worker.
- 65% used online exercises to support that learning.
- 42% read free blogs to stay up to date on language changes.

Download Copyediting's Special Report

Click the blue button above, and you can download the full report, 2015 Copyediting Survey: How Copyeditors Train and Stay Up to Date. I hope you find the results as interesting as I did.

We'd like to make such research a regular feature of Copyediting, and we may solicit you again in the future. If you'd rather opt out, simple unsubscribe from these emails by clicking

the unsubscribe link below. But remember to download your copy of the report first!

Tra

Thank you again for your support.

Kind regards,

Publisher and Editor

editor@copyediting.com

Drindonennen

Copyright © 2015 Copyediting, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can **update your preferences** or **unsubscribe from this list**

